
As the wreckage in our lives clears and amends are made, personal defects 
begin to heal and our eyes open wide as this new reality presents countless 

ways to make our lives a real adventure; to “follow our bliss” and make 
discoveries un-imagined before.

Adventure and Discovery 
We’re set free now to pursue our unique path in the world. 

 We hope that this issue demonstrates some of the diversity chosen  
by Bay Area NA members in the full expression of their lives.

We welcome artwork, photography, poetry and short-stories by members to show- case in this issue of the Bay 

Area Newsletter. The next issue will be out September 8th. Deadline for articles is September 1st.  

Please contact any of our members with questions.

Submit your work to lit@bascna.org


